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What was good?  

 
This course was a necessary and good review of basic mechanics topics.
The material was covered fairly quickly and the students seemed to appreciate the review.
The fatique material was new to the students and a methodical step-by-step approached was followed for this difficult and changing topic which seemed to be appreciated.

Assigned home problems were collected each week and graded by Graduate Assistants.

This worked rather well and the number of assignments seemed to be about right.
The team design projects furnished by industry were started and went quite well.    

For the first time, Ventures professional staff worked with each of the 30 teams in a “design review” capacity.    This worked out quite well and was well received by the students.

The design project oral presentations during tenth week were quite good but required 7 ½ hours.    The Ventures staff attended all 30 presentations and were quite impressed with the overall quality.    The written reports were quite well done and from the response received from the industrial sponsors, the companies were pleased also.
What wasn't so good?  


The exams were not easy to administer to four sections in two 50 minute periods to 120 students.     Longer exam periods would be an improvement.   Enrollments of 30 in each of four sections seems a little crowded.    Weekly meetings of 25-30 minutes for each of the 30 different design teams is very time consuming for the two faculty members teaching this course.
Next Time I/We Plan to Modify the Course by Changing/Trying 

The next time this course is taught we are going to try to involve more faculty, particularly in meeting and advising the design project teams.   If time permits, we will plan to conduct more optional help sessions before exams to students needing them.
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